
 

 

Copenhagen, September 27, 2022 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Re. FP187-301 / EudraCT ID 2012-005685-35 

Forward Pharma GmbH, a subsidiary of Forward Pharma A/S was planning to start the 
mentioned clinical trial. However, this trial was cancelled in 2014 before any patients were 
enrolled (i.e., the trial was never started). As a result of this, no results from the trial are 
available for upload to EudraCT. 

 

Sincerely, 

Claus Bo Svendsen 

Claus Bo Svendsen, MD, PhD 
Chief Executive Officer 
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